Newsletter

Year 3 - Snozzcumbers

Monday 8th September 2025

Dear parents/ carers

I hope you had a lovely weekend. The children have settled into the class and are doing really well in their lessons showing fantastic effort.

In English we will continue working with the text "The Stone Age Boy" by Satoshi Kitamura. We will learn about fronted adverbials, past tense, capital letters and different punctuation marks and will work on improving our writing by using interesting vocabulary and start gathering skills for our first independent piece of writing.

In spelling we will continue following the Read Write Inc spelling scheme. The spellings for this week are: imperfect, impossible, impatient, immature, impolite, immortal. Please help your child to practice the words so they are ready for the spell check on Friday.

In Reciprocal Reading we will be reading a text linked to the topic of Stone Age and will be answering a variety of comprehension questions linked to the Canine Pals.

Thank you for sending in the reading journals today. I will be checking them every Monday during our reading for pleasure session. It is really important that the children to read at least 3 times a week so please try to build reading time into the daily routine and sign the reading journal when they do.

In maths we will continue our work about place value and learn how to represent numbers up to a 1000 in different ways. Our times table focus at the moment is the 3 times table. Please get into the habit of using TT Rockstsars at home to learn the times tables. We will not be doing a paper times table test, instead we will do a weekly gig on TT Rockstars to check our progress and the children will be working at their own individual level.

In science we will continue learning about Light, in RE we will learn about the 5 pillars of Islam and in PE we will do gymnastics.

In music we will practice our song for the Harvest festival.

PE days are Wednesday and Friday. The children need to bring their PE kits on these days.

<u>Homework this week will be My Maths</u> and the login details have been sent home. Please let me know if you have difficulties logging in. The homework will be set on Thursday and needs to be completed by the following Monday. Thank you for completing the reading comprehension homework, we will be marking it with the children later this week.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Cooper
